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Without this bill, there is a very real risk that I could lose a valued colleague. I believe 

that people absolutely should pay their fair share, and if you make more, you should 

contribute more. But the current situation creates a threshold at which disabled 

people are faced with a choice of not working entirely, or rejecting a raise. This is 

hugely unfair and demeaning and makes it harder for companies to pay disabled 

people their full worth.  This bill would make it so everyone can contribute what they 

can to their own care in a reasonable and proportional way, whether at lower income 

levels or higher. 


